WELCOME TO UNIT III


Being well organized is a key to success.  Each student in grades 5 and 6 is required to use an agenda/planner. One will be provided for each student. Replacements will be the responsibility of parents. After completing homework and checking off assignments, book bags should be packed before going to bed. Place the bag and any other items needed for the next day (instrument, project...) in an easily seen location.


The health of your child is our mutual concern. Your child should eat nutritious foods, beginning with a good breakfast. Lunch is served for grades 5 & 6 at 12:10 to 12:35 p.m. Every student is given an account in our cafeteria POS system with a unique PIN # and you may send in a check or cash which is then put toward either a daily lunch ($2.70 per lunch including milk), milk ($.60 a carton) or a snack (price varies).  We do not have the option of limiting the amount of snacks your child purchases with the funds he/she has on the account. We will not allow them to “charge” snacks if they do not have funds available.  Please discuss with your child how you wish him or her to spend what is on the account.

Your child should be encouraged to keep regular bedtime hours and get plenty of sleep. Exercise after school will help keep your child physically and mentally alert. Each day we schedule fifteen minutes of recess. Students should be appropriately dressed for the weather. Unless it's raining, we will be going outside. Winter time requires hats, gloves, heavy coats, and waterproof shoes or boots for going into the snow. 


Your child is given about $150 worth of books at the beginning of the school year. Special care needs to be taken for these books. They should be covered throughout the year, and we suggest book socks as the most durable type of cover.


Class trips and the 6th grade trip to the Fairview Lake YMCA Camp are part of the school curriculum. They are not optional. Class trips are planned to coincide with units of study. Students are expected to attend so that their learning can be enhanced.


There are many activities available to Unit III students. Some of these include: Chorus, Band, Science Fair, Book Buddies, and Library Assistant Helpers. Study help and other activities may also occur at these times.  Band lessons are scheduled throughout the day. You should discuss how many activities your child is able to participate in and still keep up with class work and outside-of-school activities. When a child misses a class for a lesson, it is his/her responsibility to obtain homework assignments and to complete missed work. Please note that any work missed for any reason must be made up within one day or a zero (F) will be recorded as a grade for that work. Students with overdue work will not be able to assist in the library.


Unit III sends home a Weekly Progress Report. We hope to hear from you as often as it is necessary. The Weekly Progress Report will be brought home for you to check and to sign. Please take the time to look it over and help your child complete any overdue work before it is returned the following day. The Weekly Progress Report and your child's curriculum program will be explained thoroughly at Back To School Night.


Unit III follows a behavior plan which is listed on the front of the Progress Report. Take time to commend your child each week for good behavior and discuss how he/she can improve his/her behavior, if this has been a problem. Your active participation and awareness lets your child know that what he/she does matters.   If the problem is one that needs to be discussed with a teacher, feel free to call and to schedule a conference.


We, as teachers in Unit III, care about the whole child and want him/her to succeed both academically and socially. We feel that you, as parents, are an integral part of the team. We hope that this information is helpful to you. We look forward to a great year!

The Unit III Staff,
Mrs. Delgrosso   Mrs. Grzymko   Mrs. Heater-Kyzer     Mrs. Homentosky   Mrs. Macfie     Miss Mills   

(More information on the back)
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SUGGESTED SCHOOL SUPPLIES

GRADES 5 AND 6

1. An agenda will be provided by the school. Parents will be responsible for lost agendas.

2. A pencil case with 2 pencils and erasable pens.

Fifth Graders will also need:

Math:

1 Spiral notebook 

1 sturdy folder 

Social Studies: 
1 inch 3-ring binder with notebook paper 

1 lg. Book Sock

Science:
1 marble composition notebook 

1 glue stick

Lang. Arts:
1 inch 3-ring binder



A 3 hole punched folder



1  marble composition notebook

General:
A highlighter

1 Accordion folder (6 pockets)

Sixth Graders will also need:

Math: 

1 inch 3 ring binder



3 hole punch folder for binder

Social Studies:
1 inch 3-ring binder 

1 large Book Sock

Science: 
1 marble composition notebook 

1 glue stick

Lang. Arts:
1 inch 3-ring binder 

A 3 hole punched sturdy folder

3-4 dry erase markers

General:
A highlighter

1 Accordion folder (6 pockets) if wanted

Wide ruled notebook paper
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